—

" The Village of

June 1, 2011

Gary Dolson

Eco Media Direct
1-24 The East Mall
Toronto, ON
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Dear Gary,

On behalf of the Residents of the Village of SouthFields, | would like to thank you for
your contributions in helping to keep our community clean.

This past April, your organization installed three community recycle/garbage bins next to
pathways around our two storm water management ponds. These pathways are well
used by local residents walking about the area.

I have been in conversations with the Region of Peel and beyond what we can see (a
much cleaner area), | understand more items are being deposited in these waste bins
as every week goes by. So the usage adoption seems to be growing.

This has helped to drastically reduce the amount of garbage we had seen prior to the
installation of these bins.

As our community grows, | will work with you to install additional units where needed.

| am confident that the Town of Caledon has partnered with the right Organization to fill
this need and again say thanks for the assistance.

Regards,
%ﬂgé

Kenneth Bokor
Chairman and Co-Founder
Village of SouthFields Residents Association



